
ttara, August 3. 1916.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 28th ultimo, in regard to permit to explore

for eil and gas on a portion of the Sarnia reserve, and

in reply to say that the parait which was issued was

terminated by the Department in view of the Agent's report

that the parties to when permission had been given had not

complied with condition as to either sending or working

wells. I say say also that the quantity of all taken

out could not be considered asulplying with the condition

of the parait as to taking out oil or gas in peying quan¬

tities.

Your obedient Servant,

F.D. McLean

L. Eane, Beq., M.D.,

Zügar Street.

"Voor

Copy.
verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,

21 July 1916 - 11 August 1916, (R.G. 10, Volume 5633)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


